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THE HEADS ON THE SORTING BINS IN THE
Welcome CAP RESOURCE CENTRE © PHOTO BY OMAR
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to the first edition of

CAN, the mouthpiece for
community arts organisations
in greater Cape Town area. Young
é Peoples Theatre Educational Trust, o
Montebello,Action Workshop, The Film and
Allied Workers Organisation, and Thupelo o
Workshop all responded positively to CAP’s invitation to
0 submit material for this pilot newsletter. which CAP plans to
produce quarterly if successful. The newslettercontains current
information about activities of cultural organisations in Cape Town, a
report on the process of establishing a provincial arts forum and a notice
board of coming events. The establishment of CAN is part of the process of estab-
lishing CAP as a resource centre in Community Arts. CAP views the dissemination of
information on the arts as a vital part in the building of a strong arts infrastructure.
Read on and if you are part of an organisation committed to the promotion of Community Arts
contact us about your future participation in CAN at 453689/60.
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and cultural organisations. This
objective was behind the formation
of the Federation of South African
Organisations (FOSACO) in 1990
and the National Arts Coalition
(NAC) in 1993. However while
both FOSACO and the NAC can
mobilise constituencies neither can
truly claim to be fully representa-
tive. The lack of cooperation, and
even hostility that has charac-
terised the relationship between
the NAC and FOSACO has not
helped a sector which is all too
aware that it has a major battle to
fight in order to impress upon
Government and the public at large
that arts and culture can play a piv-
otal role in ensuring the success of
the RDP.

The situation is made more
complex by the fact that arts and
culture are among the powers
given by central Government to
the Provinces. This means that in
addition to the need for a legiti-

with the Provincial Government
around all matters of significance
pertaining to arts and culture (eg.
the budget, establishing a regional
developmental framework which
can ensure the implementation of
the RDP, legislation, etc).

The second meeting elected a
15 person Interim Steering
Committee (ISC) charged with the
responsibility of laying the
groundwork for the creation of a
Provincial Arts Forum. The ISC
will present a Statement of Intent
for discussion and adoption at a
follow up meeting on the 6th of
August, as well as report on a
range of matters (from lobbying to
research) which it was mandated
to do by the previous meeting. A
name for the Forum will also be
finalised at the meeting.

For more information about the

Forum contact Mario Pissarra (ISC
convenor) at CAP 021- 453689.













































